
Continuation of Summary Explanation and Background: 

The National Ben Gamla Charter School Foundation, Inc., a Florida non-profit corporation, on behalf of 
Ben Gamla Preparatory Charter High School - 5182, desires to amend its charter school agreement to co-
locate with Ben Gamla Charter High School – 5005 which will require a decrease in the contract enrollment 
capacity for the 2015-2016 school year and subsequent years. This agreement contains an 
acknowledgment of co-location with Ben Gamla Preparatory Charter School – 5204. 

Ben Gamla Preparatory Charter High School – 5182 will be located in District 1. 

 The governing board members of The National Ben Gamla Charter School Foundation, Inc., reside in 
Broward County, Florida and Baltimore, Maryland.  

A copy of all supporting documents is available at the Charter Schools Management/Support Department 
on the 12th floor of the K.C.W. Administration Center. 

A copy of all supporting documents is available online via the Broward County Public Schools eAgenda at: 
https://webappe.browardschools.com/eagenda/. 

 


